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New

Resident
s!

(L-R) Mary Mehsikomer, Ron & Mary Nelson, Marge & Perry Ball, Ceil Scroggins

Rose Tyree, Elvis Neslund, Peggy Ihde,Vi Kalthoff, Judy Halverson

Special Events!                  **Look for weekly special event reminders in the elevators
• 7/1  Catholic Mass
• 7/1  Loons Awards Celebration!
• 7/2  Service of Remembrance
• 7/2  Patriotic Party
• 7/4  Happy 4th of July!
• 7/7  Loons Grip Games League Zoom Meeting
• 7/8  Lunch Outing to Cowboy Jacks! 
• 7/8  First Grip Games Practice
• 7/9  Live Music w/ Two Men & A Piano
• 7/10  Lifelong Learning Event
• 7/11  Maintenance Meet & Greet w/ Building Safety
 Tour
• 7/13  Fundraiser: Ice Cream for Alzheimer's
• 7/14  Walk to End Alzheimer's Info Session
• 7/14  Guest Speaker Jill from Lifespark Hospice

 
• 7/15  Catholic Communion
• 7/15  S'mores Night
• 7/16  Community Worship
• 7/17   AARP Safe Driving Class- $10 Admission
• 7/17   Live Music w/ Kristin Thrompon on Violin
• 7/21   Dementia Experience 
• 7/22  Outing: Bear Boating Pontoon Ride
• 7/22  "West by Orphan Train" Documentary
• 7/23  Resident Led Resident & Food Council
• 7/24  Grill n' Chil w/ Pat
• 7/25  Outing: Bear Boating Pontoon Ride 
• 7/27  Root Beer Floats
• 7/28  Tour of Memory Care and Social Hour 
• 7/29  Guest Visitors: Council Specialist &
 Ombudsman
• 7/30  Bi-Annual Puzzle Competition

In Loving Memory~

.
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Age Magnificently

Our Community Newsletter
Discover what's going on in our community.

Administration
No new updates.

 
Paula Hanson, Executive Director
612.491.7550
paula.hanson@lifesparksl.com

July 2025
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Dietary
No new updates.

Sam Cavallaro
sam.cavallaro@lifesparksl.com

No new updates.

Maintenance
Hello everyone! I have a few things to note for this months newsletter.

1) We must have our doors closed at all times. Having your door propped open is a huge Fire Safety Risk. I understand the
reasoning behind having the doors propped, however, in the event of an emergency, you and all your belongings are subject to
danger. Not only should your doors be closed, but they should also be locked to deter any wandering or theft within the
building. I will be looking into specialized door closures for those who need the door to stay open while you enter/exit. If you
would like one, please put in a work order at the front desk. 

2) With spring right around the corner, you may need to adjust the heating/cooling on your thermostat. If you would like some
assistance with this, please let me know or put in a work order at the front desk. 

3) Keep up the great work with putting in work orders. That is the best and most efficient way to let me know you have items
that require my attention. As always, feel free to come to me with any questions you may have!

Andrew Kleiber
andrew.kleiber@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

Maintenance
Please help us welcome Chris our new Maintenance Director! Here are a few fun facts
about him:

- Army National Guard ('91-'93), Desert Storm State Side
- Yavapai College in Prescott Arizona (CNA)
- Married for 27 years. Has 3 daughters and a grandson
- Enjoys hiking, camping, and gardening
- Has a pet Rhodesian Ridgeback dog named Rel

Chris Anderson
carrol.anderson2@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

We continue to offer different options for receiving your statements, and ways to pay
them. Please see the flyer for details. If you have any questions, please contact Pat Winsor
or Janessa James. Some residents may have concerns about financial resources becoming
limited. If you have questions on resources to help with this please let Pat Winsor know. I
can provide you with a starter pack to help guide you through questions you may have.

On a personal note, I have been able to get out and enjoy a few rounds of golf in between
the days of rain. Here is a recent picture of myself and my golfing buddy!

Patrick Winsor
patrick.winsor@lifesparksl.com
612.491.7547

Business Office 

Community Life

We will be participating in The Walk to End
ALzheimer's on September 27th. As a Lifespark
company, we are raising money to go toward
ongoing research for the Alzheimer's Association.
Our goal at Round Lake is to raise $1000 as a
community before the Walk. Please consider
donating by writing a check, giving cash, or giving
online. See Angela for more details. 

http://act.alz.org/goto/roundlakeseniorliving

Congratulations to the Curnows! They are
celebrating their 66th Wedding Anniversary on July
4th. 

Angela Yarusso
angela.yarusso@lifesparksl.com
612.491.7552
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Anaysha has been promoted. We are excited for her to move into the Director of Health
Services position within Lifespark. She will no longer be at Round Lake starting the
beginning of July. 

We have hired an additional LPN. His name is Kyle. Say hi if you see him!

Henry Bruhjell
henrybruhjell@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

Marketing

We continue to fill the building. Please welcome our new residents when you see them!         
                         
Front Desk
612.699.4590


